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There's no guarantee that these lasers will actually be used at all, let alone at particular
locations. I hate to see Safe Streets Madison become a mechanism for backdoor police
funding. This is really gross.

If that's how this goes, then we also still need a program for actual safe streets projects. Not
sure what we should call it.
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